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INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT BRANCH 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR MI.A.MI, FLORIDA 

February 9, 1950 

The Honorable Amon Carter 
Fort Worth 
Texas 

Dea r Mr. Carter: 

I was extremely sorry that I could not be one of 
the fortunate members that returned through your 
city and attended a part of the Fat Stock Show. 
Your hospita lity is beyond description, and with 
such men as you it is no wonder that Texas is a 
great state. 

Once more, may I express our pleasure in having you 
as an honorary member of the Airports Advisory 
Committee, and on behalf of Mrs. Curry also, may I 
again thank you for t he wonderful time we had in 
Fort Worth. 

Sincerely yours, 

Director 
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